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THIS WEEK 

World Food Day Food Bank: We are having our World Food Day “Bake Off” event 

next Friday 25th October. As part of this, we are once again collecting non-perishable 

food to donate to a local food bank. If you would like to contribute, please send in any 

sealed food items (with at least six months left on their expiry date) in the week 

beginning Monday 21st October. 

Christmas Carol Concert: This year’s Seniors Christmas Carol Concert will be held 

at St. John’s church in Broadbridge Heath on Friday 6th December from 10.15-11.30. 

All parents/carers are welcome to join us. 

Active Sussex Jolf Sessions: Please see the attached flyer for details of upcoming 

Jolf golf sessions being run by Active Sussex. 

Art Exhibition: Thank you to everyone who came to support our Art Exhibition last 

night, it was a fantastic evening. Keep an eye out on our website and Facebook page 

for more photos from the event and a video tour too. We would like to say a special 

thank you to Nick Parsons for providing live music on the night, and to Cordek Ltd for 

donating the large polystyrene spheres that became our “planets.” 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS  

Ronnie, Trailblazers: Understanding the task, answering the questions and working 

independently. 

Phoebe, Trailblazers: Excellent work and writing about World War One objects 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Neon the resourceful wolf 

LETTERS HOME 

No letters home this week. 

CLASS NEWS FROM DIVERS 

Divers Class have been enjoying their Big Wide World topic this half term. They have 

been exploring maps and different famous landmarks, practising packing suitcases, 

dressing up in holiday clothes and investigating different climates. They have also 

created their own passports and taken an imaginary flight to a mystery destination! In 

Maths, they've been working on number recognition and have been exploring, 

recognising and naming a wide range of shapes while in PE they have loved their first 



few sessions of swimming in the hydro pool as well as lots of fun outdoor play 

sessions. A brilliant start to the year! 


